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9th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Important information regarding the  

Year 6 residential trip to Swattenden Centre 2022 

 

Unfortunately we have just been told, yesterday, that KCC will not be handing back the 

management of the Swattenden Centre to the Outdoor Learning Department and 

subsequently our booking has been cancelled with immediate effect. 

  

We have very quickly managed to secure another week for the children in June 2022 from 

13th – 17th June at Grosvenor Hall Activity Centre in Ashford, unfortunately this comes with 

an increase in the cost.  The costs will now be £360. Payment plans will be changed as 

necessary with the final £60 due by the end of May 2022. As a school we will be meeting the 

transport costs and using our minibuses to take and collect the children in small groups.  

 

The link to their website is as below for you and your child to have a look:- 

 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-centres/grosvenor-hall/ 

 

We need to know as soon as possible if you’d still like your child to participate, so please 

return the form below. 

 

As a school we haven’t incurred any costs for this trip, so if your child is no longer able to 

attend then we can refund your deposit and subsequent payments. Information about this will 

follow once we have the forms returned. 

 

Should you have any further questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip – new Date 13th – 17th June 2022 @ Grosvenor Hall 

Activity centre, Ashford, kent.  

My Child _______________________________ Class __________________ Still 

wishes to attend the residential week and I confirm I accept the increase in cost. 

Signed:_____________________________ Parent/Carer  

Date:__________________________ 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-centres/grosvenor-hall/

